
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 2/26/2013 10:46:27 AM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Lauren Alexander Memorial Service: Please forward as you feel appropriate

From: Alexander, Michael (CES)
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2013 10:45 AM 
To: Alexander, Michael (CES)
Subject: Lauren Alexander Memorial Service: Please forward as you feel appropriate

Dearest Friends and colleagues:

As many of you know, our beautiful daughter Lauren passed away 
suddenly and quite unexpectedly on January 30th while attending 
University in Montreal. Jane and l have secured a venue and date for 
Lauren’s memorial service. The service will be held at The Gardens at 
Heather Farm, 1540 Marchbanks Drive in Walnut Creek on the afternoon 
of Friday March 15th at 2:00 pm.

These past weeks have been a living nightmare. Jane, Lindsey and 1 are 
still reeling in utter shock and disbelief that our beautiful Lauren is gone. 
We are adrift in a sea of anguish and despair however we have found 
some refuge on a small island of hope. The overwhelming outpouring of 
support and encouragement from so many of our friends and colleagues 
has been our only solace. It has been nearly one month since our hearts 
were irreparably broken. Time seems to fly by yet stand still at the same 
time. We have begun to put the pieces back together and begin the 
healing process through therapy, encouragement and support of family, 
friends and colleagues. Lauren’s Memorial service is but another small 
step in the healing process where we can all get together and celebrate
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this magnificent young woman.

If you are able, you are welcome to join us on the 15th to celebrate an all 
too short but well lived life.

With much love and adoration, I am humbly yours,

Mikie
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